
 
 

2025/2026 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Please find attached our Transition Information booklet and Uniform and Equipment booklet, which will provide you 

with the information you require at this stage of the process.   

 

Further correspondence will be emailed to families towards the end of June once tutor groups have been allocated and 

to provide further information regarding the two transition days on Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th July, including lunch 

arrangements and extra-curricular activities.  We will also include A Student’s Guide to Wollaston School.  This document 

will provide key information about the school and the process of transition.   

 

On Monday 7th July, we will be holding a ‘Welcome to Wollaston’ evening to which you and your child will be invited.  

This evening is designed to give you an opportunity to meet myself, and the pastoral staff who will work closely with 

Year 7.   

 

Please note, your child DOES NOT have to wear Wollaston (or primary) school uniform on the induction days. 

 

On Wednesday 4th June we will be holding a Uniform Evening 3.30-6.30pm where you can bring your child along to try 

on different sizes before ordering.   

 

School uniform will then need to be ordered and paid for online using a credit or debit card.  Please visit 

www.wollastonschool.co.uk  and click on the ‘ordering uniform’ link where you find all uniform items, sizes and the 

price for each.  At the time of ordering uniform, you will not know the house that your child will be representing.  

Therefore, please select ‘new intake’ in the tie section when placing your order. 

 

Uniform can be collected from the school reception 3 days after completing your order online.  To guarantee receiving 

your order in time for the new academic year please ensure your order is placed no later than Friday 4th July for 

collection by Friday 11th July.   

 

In the meantime, we are visiting our feeder primary schools to meet the students and gather the important information 

we need to make the transition as smooth as possible. 

 

All students including Year 7 students will start school on Wednesday 3rd September 2025.  Please ensure your child wears 

school uniform on this day. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr Simon Anderson 

Head of School 

 

Attachments: Transition Information 2025-2026, Uniform and Equipment 2025-2026 booklet 

https://www.wollastonschool.co.uk/

